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Docket No. 50-220
,

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Gerald K. Rhode

Senior Vice President
System Project Management

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-220/81-18

This refers to your letter dated March 24, 1982, in response to our letter
dated February.22, 1982.

We have reviewed your responses to each of the items contained in Appendices A
and B to our letter. Thank you for describing the actions which you have
taken or plan to take to improve your emergency preparedness program. These
actions will be examined during a . future inspection.

s As discussed during a telephone conversation between Mr. E. Leach of your
staff and Ms. M. Mojta of this office on September 24, 1982, we understand
that you have completed development and approved the emergency plan implementing
procedures in accordance with the dates specified in your March 24, 1982,
letter. Further, we understand that distribution of these procedures will
occur after completion of the necessary training.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

prisinal sicacc EY.s

George H. Smith, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Operational Support
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cc:
T. E. Lempges, Vice President, Nuclear Generation
T. Perkins, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
T. Roman, Station Superintendent
J. Aldrich, Supervisor Operations
W. Drews, Technical Superintendent
Leonard M. Trosten, Esquire
Carl D. Hobelman, Esquire
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPOR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Operational Support Section (w/o encis)
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